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Sexual Offender Treatment 2006 the book current issues in the diagnostics and
treatment of acute appendicitis is devoted to the actual and in some cases
controversial and unresolved problems associated with acute appendicitis as well as
peculiarities of its clinical picture diagnosis and treatment in children the
materials of the book will be of interest to anyone who considers emergency
abdominal surgery their specialty
Current Issues in the Diagnostics and Treatment of Acute Appendicitis 2018-06-27 the
book current issues in the diagnostics and treatment of acute appendicitis is
devoted to the actual and in some cases controversial and unresolved problems
associated with acute appendicitis as well as peculiarities of its clinical picture
diagnosis and treatment in children the materials of the book will be of interest to
anyone who considers emergency abdominal surgery their specialty
Current Issues in the Diagnostics and Treatment of Acute Appendicitis 2018 this
important book reviews the current state of knowledge of munchausen s syndrome by
proxy a type of child abuse which causes wide concern two main areas are covered
which will be of particular interest new directions in research and treatment of the
perpetrator in and outside the family the book also considers the ethical and legal
issues raised by this problematic behaviour which involves many different types of
professionals and has a heavy cost not only for services but also for victims and
perpetrators unlike other books this volume provides a multidisciplinary perspective
with input from social workers paediatricians child psychiatrists and lawyers among
others it also offers an international perspective with contributors from the usa
canada and australia
The Sex Offender: Current treatment modalities and systems issues 1995 this issue
will provide a comprehensive overview of ocd from the perspective of the foot and
ankle surgeon topics to be covered include basic biology advances in synthetic
cartilage technology surgical approaches pediatric care allografts and the use of
other surgical revision technology
Munchausen's Syndrome By Proxy: Current Issues In Assessment, Treatment And Research
2001-06-06 the distal radius is one of the most common fracture sites reported there
are a wide variety of therapeutic options available to treat this injury but little
data to determine which strategies provide the best long term functional outcomes
this volume utilizes the technical expertise from experts based around the world to
provide a deep understanding of the current trends and evidence concerning this
prevalent injury
Current Issues in Treatment of Osteochondral Defects, An Issue of Foot and Ankle
Clinics 2013-03-28 this issue of foot and ankle clinics guest edited by dr gaston
slullitel will discuss current concepts of treatment of metatarsalgia under the
guidance of long time series consulting editor dr mark myerson dr slullitel and his
contributing authors will explore topics of interest for practitioners in the field
articles include but are not limited to the role of first ray insufficiency in the
development of metatarsalgia current evidence in surgical treatment for
metatarsalgia evolution of the weil osteotomy state of the art in lesser mtpj
instability mis options for metatarsalgia treatment gastroc recession in the setting
of metarsalgia freiberg s infraction surgical options resection arthroplasty and
brachymetatatarsia among others
Current Concepts in the Treatment of Distal Radius Fractures, An Issue of Hand
Clinics - E-Book 2012-06-08 more than 150 key social issues confronting the united
states today are covered in this eight volume set from abortion and adoption to
capital punishment and corporate crime from obesity and organized crime to
sweatshops and xenophobia
Current concepts of treatment of Metatarsalgia, An issue of Foot and Ankle Clinics
of North America 2019-11-02 the treatment of attention deficit hyperactivity
disorder is a matter of ongoing research and debate with considerable data
supporting both psychopharmacological and behavioral approaches researchers continue
to search for new interventions to be used in conjunction with or in place of the
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more traditional approaches these interventions run the gamut from social skills
training to cognitive behavioral interventions to meditation to neuropsychologically
based techniques the goal of this volume is to explore the state of the art in
considerations in the treatment of adhd around the world this broad survey covers
issues related to comorbidity that affect the treatment choices that are made the
effects of psychopharmacology and non medication treatments with a special section
devoted to the controversial new treatment neurofeedback there is something in this
volume for everyone interested in the treatment of adhd from students examining the
topic for the first time to researchers and practitioners looking for inspiration
for new research questions or potential interventions
Social Issues in America 2015-03-04 this e book integrates all aspects of medical
care relevant to worker compensation it explains benefits of the application of
evidence based approaches to worker compensation care improved outcomes of such
approaches include less risky treatments faster healing and good return to work
experience it also points towards designing a better health care system with a focus
on the economy healthcare policy and change and growing innovation in medical
practice the e book should serve as a significantly important reference tool for
several working professionals in healthcare systems as well for as students and
trainees
Hybrid or Mixed Myelodyplastic / Myeloproliferative Disorders: Current Trends in
Diagnosis and Treatment 2023-04-03 persuasion theory and research third edition is a
comprehensive overview of social scientific theory and research on persuasion
written in a clear and accessible style that assumes no special technical background
in research methods the third edition has been thoroughly revised to reflect
developments in persuasion studies new discussions of subjects such as reactance and
the use of narratives as vehicles for persuasion revised treatments of the theories
of reasoned action and planned behavior and two new chapters on social judgment
theory and stage models provide your students with the most current work on
persuasion in a clear straightforward manner in this edition author daniel j o keefe
has given special attention to the importance of adapting tailoring messages to
audiences to maximize persuasiveness each chapter has a set of review questions to
guide students through the chapter s material and quickly master the concepts being
introduced
Current Directions in ADHD and Its Treatment 2012-02-15 social work with the aged
and their families presents the functional age model fam of intergenerational
treatment an integrative theoretical framework for social workers practicing with
older adults and their families in keeping with the council on social work education
s curriculum mandate of 2015 social workers are now encouraged to use human behavior
theories in working with their geriatric clients this fourth edition incorporates
much needed additional techniques to address the mental health assessments of the
elderly fam addresses the assessment of older adults biological psychological socio
cultural and spiritual age it also incorporates an evaluation of the family system
family roles and family development in this assessment interventions at the
individual family group and community levels are discussed this volume augmented
with recent concepts related to successful aging spirituality and resiliency
presents the major converging conceptual trends that constitute a model for twenty
first century social work practice in the field of aging it is an indispensable text
for those training in social work practice with the elderly or those currently in
practice
Current Perspectives in Clinical Treatment and Management in Workers' Compensation
Cases 2011-04-23 advances in our understanding of the brain and rapid advances in
the medical practice of neurology are creating questions and concerns from an
ethical and legal perspective ethical and legal issues in neurology provides a
detailed review of various general aspects of neuroethics and contains chapters
dealing with a vast array of specific issues such as the role of religion the ethics
of invasive neuroscience research and the impact of potential misconduct in
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neurologic practice the book focuses particular attention on problems related to
palliative care euthanasia dementia and neurogenetic disorders and concludes with
examinations of consciousness personal identity and the definition of death this
volume focuses on practices not only in north america but also in europe and the
developing world it is a useful resource for all neuroscience and neurology
professionals researchers students scholars practicing clinical neurologists mental
health professionals and psychiatrists a comprehensive introduction and reference on
neuroethics includes coverage of how best to understand the ethics and legal aspects
of dementia palliative care euthanasia and neurogenetic disorders brings clarity to
issues regarding ethics and legal responsibilities in the age of rapidly evolving
brain science and related clinical practice
Persuasion 2015-02-18 this book examines how social issues shape and influence our
engagement with sport leisure time physical activity and health promoting exercise
connecting the personal with the public it helps the reader understand how
individual exercise leisure and sport participation are both facilitated and
constrained by their social contexts presenting a series of in depth descriptions of
grassroots sport urban lifestyle sport physical activity across the life course
sport for children with special needs and the development of creative climates in
sport this book seeks to encourage what c wright mills described as the sociological
imagination every chapter begins with an individual level account centred on
everyday challenges with accessing sport partaking in leisure activities and meeting
guidelines for daily exercise before exploring the larger socially determined
patterns in which those experiences are located establishing a vital template for
the social scientific study of sport leisure and health touching on key contemporary
themes including diversity inclusion health inequalities and physical inactivity as
well as selection and intensification in sports this book offers new case material
and theoretical tools for understanding the relationships between sport leisure
health and the wider society this is an indispensable companion for any course on
the sociology of sport exercise leisure or physical activity and health
Social Work with the Aged and Their Families 2016-11-30 this book helps mentors
working with beginning teachers of religious education to develop their own
mentoring skills and provides the essential guidance their mentee needs as they
navigate the roller coaster of their first years in the classroom offering tried and
tested strategies it covers the knowledge skills and understanding every mentor
needs practical tools offered include approaches for developing subject knowledge
and lesson planning as well as guidance for the effective use of pre and post lesson
discussion observations and target setting to support beginning religious education
teachers together with analytical tools for self evaluation this book is a vital
source of support and inspiration for all those involved in developing the next
generation of outstanding religious education teachers key topics covered include
the following models of mentoring your knowledge skills and understanding as a
mentor developing mentees religious literacy through classroom practice supporting
the planning of effective and creative re lessons developing mentees knowledge and
skills in the re curriculum supporting the delivery and evaluation of lessons
observations and pre and post lesson discussions and regular mentoring meetings
helping new religious education teachers develop their professional practice filled
with the key tools needed for the mentor s individual development this book offers
an accessible guide to mentoring religious education teachers with ready to use
strategies that support inspire and elevate both mentors and beginning teachers
alike
Ethical and Legal Issues in Neurology 2014-01-09 the economic impact of society s
attempts to rehabilitate and contain psychopathically disordered individuals can be
enormous understanding the nature of these disorders developing accurate and valid
assessment methods and providing effective treatment and safe management cannot be
underestimated including contributions from an international panel of experts from
europe north america and asia this two volume set offers an in depth
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multidisciplinary look at key aspects of the development and etiology of
psychopathic disorders current methods of intervention treatment and management and
how these disorders impact decision making in civil and criminal law the most
comprehensive major reference work available on psychopathy and the law the wiley
international handbook on psychopathic disorders and the law 2nd edition covers the
full history and conceptual development of psychopathic disorders provides unique
and enlightening perspectives on the subject from some of the world s most well
renowned professionals in the field looks at the etiology and pathogenesis of
psychopathic disorders examines current methods for the intervention treatment and
management of adhd antisocial behavior and impulsive aggression provides in depth
discussions of civil and criminal law issues the wiley international handbook on
psychopathic disorders and the law 2nd edition is a must have reference for
practitioners and academics in clinical psychology forensic psychology psychiatry
probation law law enforcement and social work
Social Issues in Sport, Leisure, and Health 2023-09-29 benign prostatic hyperplasia
and the resulting lower urinary tract symptoms is a major part of almost any
urologist s clinical practice due to the high prevalence of the disease in our aging
population new concepts and treatments are constantly entering the marketplace
differences in patient preferences and desired outcomes require the practicing
urologist to understand not only the pathophysiology of the disease but how specific
treatments may be better suited for some patients and not others this issue will
address the current concepts and treatments available to urologists
Mentoring Religious Education Teachers in the Secondary School 2022-12-29
mentalization based treatment mbt has gained international acclaim as an efficient
treatment for patients with borderline personality disorder the approach is also
helpful for other personality disorders and conditions that are difficult to treat e
g addiction and eating disorders mbt consists of a psychoeducational an individual
and a group therapy component this is the first comprehensive manual for
mentalization based group therapy the author has developed the manual in close
cooperation with anthony bateman and a team of group analysts it covers all the
aspects of mbt which are necessary to produce an informed and qualified group
therapist the book covers the theory behind mentalization and borderline personality
disorder especially its evolutionary roots the structure of mbt and a discussion of
previous experiences with group psychotherapy for borderline patients the core of
the book explains the main principles of mbt g and provides a powerful means for
ensuring that therapists adhere to these principles in a qualified way the last part
contains a full transcript from a real mbt group composed of borderline patients as
the first book dedicated to group mbt this book is a valuable and unique addition to
the mentalization literature
Current Status of Drug Abuse Prevention and Treatment 1985 case based coverage of 80
must know diseases and disorders add the expertise of current medical diagnosis
treatment to your exam review for more than 70 years professors students and
clinicians have trusted lange for high quality current concise medical information
in a convenient affordable portable format whether for coursework clerkships usmle
prep specialty board review or patient care there s a lange book that guarantees
success derived from current medical diagnosis treatment the world s most popular
annual medical book this unique study guide delivers case analysis of 80 of the most
common topics in internal medicine it provides a comprehensive and well organized
synopsis of each topic making it an essential study partner for a variety of
examinations including the usmle step 2 medicine clerkship shelf exams abim internal
medicine boards and recertification exams adult and family nurse practitioner
certification examination and physician assistant national certifying exam for
practitioners this quick reference covers patient care for 80 of the clinical
problems they are most likely to encounter in daily practice each topic covered in
current medical diagnosis treatment study guide is presented in a consistent easy to
read in depth manner that emphasizes problem solving the topics were carefully
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selected based on their importance to the field of internal medicine and are
designed to enhance your ability to think through a typical case in a logical step
by step fashion each topic includes a typical patient presentation and learning
objectives salient features symptoms and signs differential diagnosis laboratory
radiology and procedural findings treatment outcomes when to refer and when to admit
pubmed references to the most current and pertinent medline articles there is no
easier or faster way to sharpen your understanding of key concepts in clinical
reasoning and problem solving and to brush up on essential clinical facts than this
one of a kind case based review case based coverage that spans the full spectrum of
internal medicine skin disorders pulmonary ear nose and throat disorders heart
hypertension lipid disorders hematologic disorders gastrointestinal liver pancreas
disorders gynecologic urologic disorders musculoskeletal disorders kidney
electrolyte disorders nervous system psychiatric disorders endocrine metabolic
disorders infectious disorders
The Wiley International Handbook on Psychopathic Disorders and the Law 2020-11-24
this issue of clinics in podiatric medicine and surgery will include articles that
focus on achilles tendon pathology and will include anatomy and blood supply imaging
indications and techniques mid substance tendinopathy background and clinical
evaluation mid substance tendinopathy non surgical management mid substance
tendinopathy percutaneus techniques mid substance tendinopathy surgical management
and a plethora of additional articles on this exciting topic
Treatment of Lower Urinary Tract Symptoms and Benign Prostatic Hyperplasia: Current
methods, outcomes, and controversies, An Issue of Urologic Clinics of North America,
E-Book 2016-08-12 sexual homicide continues to be one of the most widely reported
and sensationalised forms of murder attracting fascination from the public and
scholars alike despite this continued interest few empirical studies have been
conducted on this particular form of sexual crime the sexual murderer provides an
analytical review of the state of knowledge on the sexual murderer and his offense
and presents new data that confronts some of the accepted ideas and myths
surrounding this type of homicide the authors draw on original data stemming from
both offenders and the police to present an exhaustive and accurate picture of the
sexual murderer and his offense and compare the sex offenders who do kill with sex
offenders who despite being very violent do not each chapter includes a section on
the practical implications of the findings and what the findings mean for
professionals working with these cases and for the criminal justice system this book
explores themes including the role of fantasies paraphilias and personality criminal
career context of the crime journey to murder modus operandi and crime scene sex
trade workers avoiding detection body disposal pathways and whether we can predict
sexual homicide occurrence this book is a comprehensive resource for academic and
professionals involved in sexual homicide cases such as psychologists psychiatrists
investigators and profilers as well as individuals working in the field of sexual
violence this book will also be of interest to students taking courses on homicide
sexual homicide and serial homicide
DSM-5 精神疾患の診断・統計マニュアル 2014-06 click on the supplements tab above for further details
on the different versions of spss programs the canonical handbook is completely
updated with more student friendly features the handbook of social work research
methods is a cutting edge volume that covers all the major topics that are relevant
for social work research methods edited by bruce thyer and containing contributions
by leading authorities this handbook covers both qualitative and quantitative
approaches as well as a section that delves into more general issues such as
evidence based practice ethics gender ethnicity international issues integrating
both approaches and applying for grants new to this edition more content on
qualitative methods and mixed methods more coverage of evidence based practice more
support to help students effectively use the internet a companion site at sagepub
com thyerhdbk2e containing a test bank and powerpoint slides for instructors and
relevant sage journal articles for students this handbook serves as a primary text

http://samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw/


dayton police academy traning manual Copy

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

in the methods courses in msw programs and doctoral level programs it can also be
used as a reference and research design tool for anyone doing scholarly research in
social work or human services
Mentalization-Based Group Therapy (MBT-G) 2015-09-03 the political and policy
implications of recent developments in neuroscience including new techniques in
imaging and neurogenetics new findings in neuroscience have given us unprecedented
knowledge about the workings of the brain innovative research much of it based on
neuroimaging results suggests not only treatments for neural disorders but also the
possibility of increasingly precise and effective ways to predict modify and control
behavior in this book robert blank examines the complex ethical and policy issues
raised by our new capabilities of intervention in the brain after surveying current
knowledge about the brain and describing a wide range of experimental and clinical
interventions from behavior modifying drugs to neural implants to virtual reality
blank discusses the political and philosophical implications of these scientific
advances if human individuality is simply a product of a network of manipulable
nerve cell connections and if aggressive behavior is a treatable biochemical
condition what happens to our conceptions of individual responsibility autonomy and
free will in light of new neuroscientific possibilities blank considers such topics
as informed consent addiction criminal justice racism commercial and military
applications of neuroscience research new ways to define death and political
ideology and partisanship our political and social institutions have not kept pace
with the rapid advances in neuroscience this book shows why the political issues
surrounding the application of this new research should be debated before
interventions in the brain become routine
CURRENT Medical Diagnosis and Treatment Study Guide 2013-08-22 the third edition of
the social studies curriculum thoroughly updates the definitive overview of the
primary issues teachers face when creating learning experiences for students in
social studies by connecting the diverse elements of the social studies curriculum
history education civic global and social issues the book offers a unique and
critical perspective that separates it from other texts in the field this edition
includes new work on race gender sexuality critical multiculturalism visual culture
moral deliberation digital technologies teaching democracy and the future of social
studies education in an era marked by efforts to standardize curriculum and teaching
this book challenges the status quo by arguing that social studies curriculum and
teaching should be about uncovering elements that are taken for granted in our
everyday experiences and making them the target of inquiry
Achilles Tendon Pathology, An Issue of Clinics in Podiatric Medicine and Surgery, E-
Book 2017-03-06 heart failure is the only cardiovascular disease that is increasing
the impact on the critical care environment and the health care system as a whole is
significant from both a cost and burden to the system perspective there are 6 5
million hospital days a year and nearly 40 billion dollars in yearly health care
costs attributed to heart failure in the united states there are more medicare
monies spent for diagnosing and treating heart failure than any other diagnosis
related group there is a 24 hospital re admission rate for this diagnosis which
leads to financial implications for health care systems the human cost is also
significant less than half of americans diagnosed with heart failure survive greater
than 5 years the ongoing health care needs and cost of this chronic disease takes a
significant toll on patients finances time and quality of life over 2 9 billion
dollars is spent annually on the pharmaceutical management of heart failure in the
united states this diagnosis is the leading cause of hospitalization for patients
who are 65 years of age and older few health care providers in the critical care
environment are not affected by heart failure on a routine basis caring for these
patients and their families is both a challenging and yet a rewarding experience
this edition will provide critical care nurses with a comprehensive heart failure
review which is essential in caring for this challenging population given the
dynamic health and critical care environments
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Resource Material Series 2007-08 how films of the 1960s and early 1970s framed
therapeutic issues as problems of human communication and individual psychological
problems as social ones rx hollywood investigates how therapy surfaced in the themes
representations and narrative strategies of a changing film industry in the 1960s
and early 1970s american cinema was struggling to address adult audiences who were
increasingly demanding films that confronted contemporary issues focusing upon five
fields of therapeutic inquiry therapist patient dynamics female frigidity and male
impotence marital discord hallucinogenic drug use and the dynamics of confession
michael deangelis argues that the films of this period reveal an emergent common
tendency of therapy to work toward the formation of a stronger sense of
interpersonal community social and political engagement counteracting alienation and
social division in the spirit of connection and community prior to the 1960s therapy
had been considered an introspective process one that emphasized contemplation and
insight and prompted the patient to investigate memories and past traumas in the
1960s however therapy would move toward more humanistic client centered community
group and encounter models that deemphasized the there and then of past feelings and
experiences and embraced the here and now of the present these kinds of therapy
promised to heal the self through a process of reaching out helping individuals to
connect with communities support networks and other like minded individuals who
shared a needed sense of belonging drawing on a wide range of films including marnie
the boston strangler the chapman report carnal knowledge divorce american style
diary of a mad housewife guess who s coming to dinner and five easy pieces deangelis
shows how american culture framed therapeutic issues as problems of human
communication developing treatment strategies that addressed individual
psychological problems as social problems michael deangelis is associate professor
of media and cinema studies at depaul university he is the editor of reading the
bromance homosocial relationships in film and television and the author of gay
fandom and crossover stardom james dean mel gibson and keanu reeves
The Sexual Murderer 2016-10-04 this original study examines the extent to which
international labour issues have become issue of concern within the european union
the ilo the oecd organization for economic cooperation and development and the wto
world trade organization
The Handbook of Social Work Research Methods 2009-10-15 the alcohol and other drug
abuse treatment
Intervention in the Brain 2013-04-12 this book is a concise practical guide to both
paraphilia and paraphilic disorders as defined by the dsm 5 guidelines written by
experts in the field the chapters cover the different types of paraphilic disorder
as well as the cutting edge emerging issues such as online sex unlike any other book
on the market the text also covers the most successful treatment strategies include
the therapeutic hormonal and psychopharmacological approaches the book also
discusses the ethical legal and cultural issues that are common complications when
dealing with paraphilic disorders many chapters feature an introduction diagnostic
criteria summary of evidence clinical example recommendations conclusion and
references practical guide to paraphilia and paraphilic disorders is a valuable
resource for psychiatrists psychologists residents and all medical professionals
working with patients who may suffer from paraphilia and or paraphilic disorders
The Social Studies Curriculum 2012-02-01 this book has been replaced by introduction
to addictive behaviors fifth edition isbn 978 1 4625 3922 2
Heart Failure, An Issue of Critical Nursing Clinics, E-Book 2016-01-07 this book on
parental alienation and family reunification provides family court professionals
with critical background in child development dynamics present in violent families
and how to evaluate the testimony of experts to ensure it values children s views
best interests of the children and follows evidence based practice as laid out in
the child welfare information gateway report 2020 family court judges should make
decisions per the best interests of the child standard high conflict custody cases
make this complicated especially when reunification services are requested in the
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middle of contentious proceedings judges oftentimes receive conflicting information
from parents judges and family law professionals can be lead astray relying on
unproven constructs and instruments not meeting the criteria of reliability and
validity mandating victimized children into reunification programs that are neither
evidence based nor trauma informed can cause further harm to the children this book
will be of interest to those working in the family courts particularly expert
witnesses clinical psychologists therapists children s services workers including
social workers child protection court workers mental health professionals involved
in child custody decisions and researchers with an interest in parental alienation
the chapters in this book were originally published as a special issue of journal of
family trauma child custody child development
Rx Hollywood 2018-01-22 the leading textbook on the subject a completely rewritten
and up to date fifth edition based upon the highly respected fourth edition edited
by c jacobs c m kjellstrand k m koch and j f winchester this new edition is truly
global in scope and features the contributions of the top experts from around the
world
Social Issues, Globalisation and International Institutions 2005-11-29 liver
pathophysiology therapies and antioxidants is a complete volume on morphology
physiology biochemistry molecular biology and treatment of liver diseases it uses an
integral approach towards the role of free radicals in the pathogenesis of hepatic
injury and how their deleterious effects may be abrogated by the use of antioxidants
written by the most prominent authors in the field this book will be of use to basic
and clinical scientists and clinicians working in the biological sciences especially
those dedicated to the study and treatment of liver pathologies presents the most
recent advances in hepatology with a special focus on the role of oxidative stress
in liver injury provides in vivo and in vitro models to study human liver pathology
explains the beneficial effects of antioxidants on liver diseases contains the most
recent and modern treatments of hepatic pathologies including but not limited to
stem cells repopulation gene therapy and liver transplantation
Current Therapy in Internal Medicine - 2 1987 this book first published in 1984 is a
selective annotated bibliography on women and deviance that includes historical
cross cultural sociological psychological political legal philosophical and social
policy perspectives this title is concerned with the origins change conflict and
consequences of deviant behaviour and women s adaptation to their changing roles it
encompasses monographs journal articles books and government documents in english
this title will be of particular interest to students of sociology and criminology
The Role and Current Status of Patient Placement Criteria in the Treatment of
Substance Use Disorders 2004
Practical Guide to Paraphilia and Paraphilic Disorders 2016-12-20
Introduction to Addictive Behaviors, Fourth Edition 2013-07-08
Parental Alienation and Family Reunification 2024-02-01
Replacement of Renal Function by Dialysis 2013-06-05
Liver Pathophysiology 2017-03-02
Women and Deviance: Issues in Social Conflict and Change 2015-12-22
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